6/21/2016 City of Portland Mail - HP Hood / tank installation

Portland|
Maine

HP Hood / tank installation

00gle's good here Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Cowles, Dan <Dan.Cowles@hphood.com> Tue, Jun 21, 2016 at 12:18 PM

To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Chris,

| will be filling out a new permit to meet the requirements. Yes | would like to formally withdraw the ZBA application.

Thanks - Dan

From: Christina Stacey [mailto:cstacey@portlandmaine.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2016 9:36 AM

To: Cowles, Dan <Dan.Cowles@hphood.com>

Subject: Re: HP Hood / tank installation

Hi Dan,
[Quoted text hidden]

[Quoted text hidden]

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about
government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be
advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.

https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui=2&ik=9fa874736b&view=pt&search=inbox&msg=15573c151431df0b&sim|=15573c151431dfOb
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